
Minutes of the ad hoc committee on homeless shelters 

April 12, 2017 

Meeting was called to order at   6:02 PM 

Present were City Council members Scott Vydra and Steve Moon and Planning Commission members 

Ramona Leber and Christine Schott. 

Staff present included Planning Manager Steve Langdon, Community Development Director John Brickey 

and City Attorney James McNamara 

Members of the public were also in attendance 

Roll was taken 

Minutes of prior meeting were moved for approval, motion was seconded and approved by voice vote 

 Steve Langdon presented the contents of the present discussion draft, which now shows the 

combined language for the commercial and R-4 zones. 

 Public comment was invited and taken. 

 Following public comment and in response to it, clarifying language was added to the use of 

non-prescribed medicine in residential district homeless shelter group homes, and the proposed 

maximum age of youths in homeless shelter group homes that serve only youth was changed to 

“youth who have not yet reached the age of 20” 

 The Committee addressed the next step which is to hold a public meeting at which those owning 

property or residing near the zones to be affected by the proposal, as well as the public at large, 

can comment on the draft. 

 Next meeting will take place either on May 10 or 24th, depending on how soon affected citizens 

can be sent notice and on locating a suitable meeting location to accommodate the large 

number of people expected to attend 

 The meeting adjourned at  7:19   PM 


